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The Center for Service & Learning is excited that three of our long-term partners in the Westside
neighborhoods were recently awarded funding from the new IUPUI Charitable Giving class, “Learning
by Giving”, from the IU Center on Philanthropy.

In Dr. Greg  Witowski's course, students learn the process of giving wisely and making grants, from
deciding what issues to address and writing requests for proposals to conducting site visits and
evaluating applications.

Hawthorne Social Service Association, Inc.  ($4,000); Mary Rigg Neighborhood Center, Inc. ($3,000);
and Christamore House ($1,000) received this innovative funding to support their programming. Four
awards totaling $11,000 were awarded.  Grant funds were provided by the Learning by Giving
Foundation founded by Doris Buffett, sister of Warren Buffett.
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